
IIJ GreenbergTraurig 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

June 1, 2015 

Mitchell F. Brecher 
(202) 331 -3152 

BrecherM@gtlaw.com 

Re: Marco Island Cable, Inc. -Notice of Termination of CLEC Certificate No. 
8663 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On behalf of Summit Broadband, Inc. ("Summit Broadband") (TX038) and in accordance 
with Section 364.35(3) of the Florida Statutes, undersigned counsel for Summit Broadband 
notifies the Commission that CLEC Certificate No. 8663, held by Marco Island Cable, Inc. 
("Marco Island cable"), has been terminated. On February 6, 2014, Marco Island Cable was 
acquired by and merged with Summit Broadband and ceased to exist as a separate entity. By 
letter dated March 3, 2015, Summit Broadband advised the Commission that Marco Island Cable 
no longer operates as a competitive local exchange carrier. By this Jetter, it is respectfully 
requested that CLEC Certificate No. 8663 be cancelled immediately. Please contact me if you 
have any questions regarding thjs issue. 

Sincerely, 

~//~ 
/ Mifchell F. Brecher 
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